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Oregon Legislators, 

 

Why are you, again, trying to limit where Concealed Handgun License holders can 

legally carry? CHL holders are law abiding people. Under current ORS only people 

who meet Federal and State requirements (the State requirements would likely fail a 

Bruen analysis), including the State requirement of not having been convicted of any 

crimes in the past four years, may legally receive an Oregon CHL from an issuing law 

enforcement agency. 

 

If a person threatens another individual with a firearm without a threat of death or 

great bodily harm, that is already illegal as “brandishing”. The consequences of such 

criminal action should be arrest, prosecution, and their removal from our streets, if 

convicted. Not the further infringement of the people for the actions of a few. 

 

As a left leaning voter, I urge you to stop attacking the people. Firearms are 

fundamental human and civil right tools for self defense. Address real issues, stop 

scapegoating our rights and tools. Left leaning voters with critical thinking skills will 

not support you attacking our self defense. 

 

Stop making our human and civil rights your politics. 


